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Penta Investments established Venture Fund, through which wants to promote business projects. The
Company has introduced in it 300 thousand Euro, while the minimum support to 1 project will be 30
thousand Euro. "We want to encourage start-ups who have courage and new, unique ideas, but lacking
capital to implement them. In addition to financial participation in new projects will provide the
know-how and experience, "said managing partner of Penta Jaroslav Haščák. Projects should bring
innovations and be prospective for the future and self-financed.
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